“We are here to serve, help and improve our neighborhood” (Vol: II September, 2007)

GENERAL MEETING: This will be for the ELECTION of the new board. This will be held at the Summit

Ridge Club House on Kitty Hawk on October 9 at 7:30 PM. Please be there to support your Neighborhood
Association. This is your neighborhood--all the residents can and must have a vote in what happens. YOU
control the Association, and if you live in Miller's Ridge, then you should care what happens here. If you do
not attend or vote, you can not sit at home and complain about what is going on in Miller's Ridge. So come to
the meeting and voice your opinion. This is the ONLY way anything can be accomplished.

At the September 11 General Meeting, we voted in the new By-Laws. Robert Whitehead and Dr. Sellers have
done a great job on the Sign. With the rain and Robert trying to get his new company started, it has been very
hard completing the repairs. Please have faith in Robert because it will be done soon. If everyone would only
work together, it can be completed much more quickly.

GARAGE SALE: This will take place on October 13 (Saturday). The ad will run in the Express News
and The Herald. Get out your “things” ready to sell. It will start at 8:00 AM till 2???. Now is the time to pick
up some extra money, and get rid of your “stuff” that you have not used in 10 years. Last year we even had two
or three homes on upper Chelmsford go together, that was great to see. WORK TOGETHER! It does pay off.

COP: We still have this program in place and Barry Hunt is really doing a great job. However, it is very hard
doing this by himself, and again it is your neighborhood. Please help to protect and make this a safe place to
live. Call Barry at 655-9556 and get signed up to help. PLEASE!

DUMP YOUR JUNK--October 27-28 from 7AM till 9PM ONLY: We have one more coming up, and it
will be for members only. As always you may pay your dues at the site ($30). Note—-The payment is for Dues
only. Dumping is FREE for dues-paying members. So bring what you do not sell at the Garage Sale, plus
everything else, and haul it down to the Upper Pond area. It was mowed about two days ago and will be
mowed again just before the event. Pick-up will be on October 29 at 7AM. As you know you can not drop
off the following: batteries, tires, paint, anything that has Freon (like refrigerators), etc. By now, most of us
know what we can and cannot do. Anything that you can not put in front of your home for the trash pickup you
can bring to dump. Cut your trees back, clean up property. However, we do not want to see trash bags full of
clothing, etc, donate them to Medina Children’s Home: 733-8888 or The Arc of Texas — 657-9588, or any
other worthy cause.




Ming’s Chinese Restaurant

Off of Randolph and Crestway next to
Yamaha

5121 Crestway Dr. Suite 3 88
San Antonio, TX 78239
Mon - Fri: 11:00 am. to 2:30 p.m.
5:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.
Sat: 11:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m.
Sun: CLOSED
For to go orders, please call 967-7694
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BRING IN THIS AD: O’CONNOR NAIL & SPA WILL
GIVE YOU 10% OFF FOR ALL SERVICES - NOT USED
WITH ANY OTHER DISCOUNTS, PLEASE.
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BEN AER AIR CONDITIONING: A

company that Benny Rivas works for is a great place.

If you have any problems with your A/C, then give
him a call at 564-0778.

Wilburn Gloor has two Deer Feeders for sale. They
are both for $159 or $85 each. Please call 653-7866.




